
Karen Olson< kolson@keywestcity.com>

RE: General Services Contract
1 message

Ron Armstrong< ronaldj@toppkw.com> Wed, Sep 18, 2013 at 2:42 PM

To: Karen Olson <kolson@keywestcity.com>
Cc: Doug Bradshaw <dbradsha@keywestcity.com>, Paul Toppino <pault@toppkw.com>, Richard Toppino 
<richardjtoppino@aol.com>

KAREN;

MANAGEMENT AT CTS HAS ASKED THAT I INFORM THE CITY OF KEY WEST THAT WE ARE 

UNABLE TO SIGN THE  EXTENSION AGREEMENT  FOR  THE GENERAL SERVICES CONTRACT.  
DUE TO  PRICE INCREASES ON ALL COMMODITIES UTILIZED IN THE PRODUCTION OF OUR 
CONCRETE, THE COSTS OF ASPHALT,  SIGNAGE, ECT. THE 3% INCREASE IN THE GS CONTRACT 

WOULD NOT EVEN COME CLOSE TO COVERING  OUR DOUBLE DIGIT COST INCREASES.  

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR THE OPPORTUNITY.

RONALD J. ARMSTRONG

CHARLEY TOPPINO & SONS, INC.

PROJECT/SAFETY MANAGER

305  296­5606

From: Karen Olson [mailto:kolson@keywestcity.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2013 1:36 PM

To: Ron Armstrong; Richard Toppino

Subject: General Services Contract

Ron -

This contract is set to expire in December 2013. The City would like to extend this contract for a period of 
two years. Please review the attached and have signed if you are in agreement with the terms of the 

extension.

Once signed it will be brought in front of the City Commission for approval.

Page 1 of 2City of Key West Mail - RE: General Services Contract

10/23/2013https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=a7a153496f&view=pt&q=RONALDJ%40toppk...



Thanks

--

Karen M Olson

Special Projects Designer

City of Key West

Engineering Services

305-809-3963 (t)

305-809-3739 (f)
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